
From: drcameronaltmann   
Sent: Thursday, 30 April 2015 11:03 PM 
To: newsletters 
Subject: cosmetic surgery 
 
Anyone who does not hold an FRACS should not be able to call themselves a surgeon, cosmetic or 
otherwise... 
end of story. 
 
Anyone with GP qualifications who wishes to dabble in cosmetic procedures should only be allowed 
to call themselves "Cosmetic GP 's ". 
 
This would solve the problem of GP's attempting procedures way beyond their level of training and 
expertise. 
 
 


